
Senate Bill 2143 

TESTIMONY BY:  BRENDA DOLL, EXECUTIVE SECRETARY, ND ASSOCIATION OF FARM MUTUAL INSURANCE  

COMPANIES BEFORE ND HOUSE INDUSTRY, BUSINESS & LABOR COMMITTEE 

 

CHAIRMAN LOUSER, VICE CHAIRMAN OSTLIE, AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE INDUSTRY, BUSINESS &  

LABOR COMMITTEE: 

MY NAME IS BRENDA DOLL, EXECUTIVE SECRETARY OF THE NORTH DAKOTA ASSOCIATION OF FARM  

MUTUAL INSURANCE COMPANIES, REPRESENTING 10 COUNTY MUTUAL COMPANY MEMBERSFROM  

ACROSS NORTH DAKOTA.  I HAVE 38 YEARS OF COUNTY MUTUAL INSURANCE BUSINESS.   

THANK YOU FOR THE OPPORTUNITY TO SUBMIT TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF SB 2143. 

 

THIS BILL WAS ORIGINALLY INTENDED TO DISCONTINUE THE ANNUAL PUBLICATION OF ABSTRACT RULE,  

BUT WAS AMENDED TO INCLJUDE ONLY NORTH DAKOTA COMPANIES.  THIS BILL WOULD NO LONGER  

REQUIRE NORTH DAKOTA COMPANIES TO SUBMIT PAYMENT TO THE NORTH DAKOTA NEWSPAPER 

ASSOCIATION FOR THE ANNUAL PUBLICATION OF THEIR COMPANY ABSTRACTS.  ALL ABSTRACTS FOR ALL  

INSURANCE COMPANIES ARE AVAILABLE AT NO CHARGE THROUGH THE NORTH DAKOTA INSURANCE  

DEPARTMENT WEBSITE.  THIS IS A UNECESSARY DUPLICATION! 

 

I RESPECTFULLY ASK FOR A DO PASS ON SB 2143!  THANK YOU! 

 

BRENDA DOLL 


